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22nd April 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Re: Duke of Edinburgh Bronze Practice Expedition – Nut free  

Firstly, I would like to thank you for supporting your son/daughter with completing their Duke of 
Edinburgh Award and I hope they are looking forward to the weekend. 

I would just like to remind you that we are a nut free school and therefore on expedition, the same 
will apply to the food students are bringing. 

All students should have planned their snacks and meals for the weekend and they have been 
reminded to make sure that none of the food they bring contains nuts. 

As much as we would like the students to take responsibility over their meal planning, can I please 
ask you to check over the food your son/daughter will be bringing to ensure that none of the food 
contains nuts. 

If you have any queries regarding the expedition, then please do not hesitate to contact me via email 
at a.riley@passmoresacademy.com 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Miss A. Riley 
Duke of Edinburgh Co-ordinator  
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